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Germano Family Update

Praises:

• Move to 

Barahona

• Set-up of our 

home and the 
church


• Open doors with 
our neighbors


Prayer Needs:

• Settling in 

• Bible Study

• Opportunities to 

witness

• Final stages for 

our visa


Video Update:

• Take a few 

minutes to view 
our latest 
Germano 
Minute!


Mailing 
Address:

Timothy Germano

3170 Airmans Dr. 
WWNBH

Fort Pierce, FL 34946


Looking Behind

Thank you so much for your 
prayers for our family as we 
looked for housing and as we 
m o v e d t o t h e c i t y o f 
Barahona. We finished all of 
the preparations for our move, 
and on January 22, we moved 
into our new home. We have 
spent much of the last six weeks setting up our home and the church. We 
have also met many of the neighbors on our street and begun to build 
relationships with them. Another highlight from the last two months was 
the chance to preach in a Haitian church in one of the sugarcane villages 
about thirty minutes north of Barahona.


Looking Ahead

In just a few days we will host our first Bible study in our home. The house 
that we are renting is separated into two parts: we live on the second floor 
and the church is on the first floor. We are making the final preparations in 
setting up the church for the Bible study which will begin on March 7. 
Please pray as we reach out into our community through this Bible study 
as well as through building relationships and evangelism. God has opened 
a number of doors with those in our neighborhood so far, and we are 
seeking to visit every house in the area with gospel information and an 
invitation to the Bible study. Also, continue to pray as we settle into the 
area and learn more about this city and region in the Dominican Republic. 
There is a great need for more laborers in the southern region of the 
Dominican Republic. Please join us in praying that God would send forth 
more laborers into his harvest.


God bless,


The Germanos
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